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WRITTEN QUESTION E-0431/08
by Vittorio Agnoletto (GUE/NGL), Roberto Musacchio (GUE/NGL), Vincenzo Aita (GUE/NGL), Alfonso 
Andria (ALDE), Alessandro Battilocchio (PSE), Giovanni Berlinguer (PSE), Giusto Catania 
(GUE/NGL), Giulietto Chiesa (PSE), Luigi Cocilovo (ALDE), Paolo Costa (ALDE), Claudio Fava 
(PSE), Francesco Ferrari (ALDE), Monica Frassoni (Verts/ALE), Donata Gottardi (PSE), Lilli Gruber 
(PSE), Umberto Guidoni (GUE/NGL), Sepp Kusstatscher (Verts/ALE), Andrea Losco (ALDE), Luisa 
Morgantini (GUE/NGL), Pasqualina Napoletano (PSE), Pier Antonio Panzeri (PSE), Lapo Pistelli 
(ALDE), Gianni Pittella (PSE), Vittorio Prodi (ALDE), Marco Rizzo (GUE/NGL), Guido Sacconi (PSE), 
Luciana Sbarbati (ALDE), Gianluca Susta (ALDE), Patrizia Toia (ALDE), Donato Tommaso Veraldi 
(ALDE) and Nicola Zingaretti (PSE)
to the Commission

Subject: ThyssenKrupp, Turin

In December 2007, seven ThyssenKrupp workers died in a terrible accident at the company's plant in 
Turin. This constitutes a tragedy which occurred not in a small factory but within a large multinational 
company.

In view of the attention which the European Union has always paid to matters relating to security at 
work;

having regard to the rules on corporate third-part liability;

whereas on 15 January 2008 the European Parliament adopted the Willmott report (A6-0518/2007) 
on health and safety at work;

whereas the Italian press has recently published reports concerning an internal ThyssenKrupp 
document which reveals the company's intention to punish workers who commented on the tragedy 
through the media;

does the Commission not consider that it should thoroughly investigate the matter itself and take 
decisions accordingly - including a decision to inspect the premises?


